School Year 2024-2025
Annual Report on Nutritional Standards: Tiffin City School District

State law in Ohio requires each school district board of education and each chartered nonpublic school
board or governing authority to adopt and enforce nutrition standards governing the types of food and
beverages available for sale on the premises of its schools. Additionally, the board or governing authority
must specify the time and place each type of food or beverage is available for sale. The standards specified
for beverages and food are minimum standards. Local districts and schools may adopt higher standards.
Each board or governing authority assigns staff to make sure that the district or school meets the nutrition
standards in state law.

Tiffin City School District follows the standards governing the types of food and beverages sold on school
premises. (Section 3313.814) These standards refer to food and beverages sold through the school food
service program, vending machines on school properties, stores operated by the school, student
associations, or other school-sponsored organizations.

No food or beverage may be sold on any school premises except in accordance with the standards adopted
by the board or governing board. The selling of a la carte snacks may not be sold at the following times:
before school, during the school day and until 30 minutes after the school day ends. This does not include
items for sale in connection with a school-sponsored fundraiser held outside of the regular school day, or an
interscholastic athletic event. The standards shall comply with sections 3313.816 and 3313.817 of the
revised code. Tiffin City Schools will prohibit the standards from being more restrictive than required by
these sections. :

Tiffin City School Board shall designate staff to be responsible for ensuring that the school district or
school meets the nutrition standards and include it in the report to the department of education. The staff
prepares an annual report regarding the district or school’s compliance with the standards. Completion of
this survey fulfills the district or school's requirement to report to the Ohio Department of Education its
compliance with state law. The board or governing authority must schedule an annual presentation on the
report at one of its regular meetings and include the date of the annual presentation in this survey.

Date of annual presentation to Tiffin City School Board




